
 

 
Date: December 13, 2024 

File: Signature IAD – 2024 

2024 – 151 

 

IAM/SIGNATURE FLIGHT SUPPORT IAD TENTATIVE AGREEMENT 

RATIFICATION VOTE INFORMATION 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

The ratification vote for your Tentative Agreement has been scheduled for Tuesday, December 17, 2024. The vote will be conducted 

on-site at Signature Flight Support IAD. The polls will open at 6:00 a.m. and close at 4:00 p.m. Eastern Time.  

 

Your District 142 General Chair, Bill Wise, will be on the property on Tuesday, the 17th, to answer any questions or provide clarifications 

about the Tentative Agreement before you cast your vote. The Redline Tentative Agreement is available online at the District 142 

website at https://atd142.org/signature-flight-support/, and we urge you to familiarize yourself with the new agreement between now 

and December 17th.  

 

District 142 will post the vote results as soon as they have been counted and verified, and both the company and the IAM Air Transport 

Territory have been notified.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Brother Wise at bwise@iamdl142.org. Thank you for your continued support and 

solidarity.  

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr.    Bill Wise 

President/Directing General Chair   General Chair 

 

Negotiations Committee: JD Davis, Ezekiel Coates, Alex Osei, Marshall Evans, Tom Goba 

 

 

 

 

JMC/et al/td 

 

 

 

 
cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 
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